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egister of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

Dear Sirs,

I duly received your letter of the 1llth
instant in further reference to the electrical equipment
proposed for The Furness Shipbuilding Co's Yard Nos.283

B
and 300, and note what you have to say on the subject.

In order that the matter may receive full
congideration, however, I shall be glad if you will
submit detailed plans of the ventilation and oil piping
arrangements of the bridge space.

I amy add that it is a requirement of Section
15 of the Rules for Electrical Equipment that cables in
tween deck spaces be led in gas-tight tubing, but provided
the space be adequately ventilated and there be no glands
or cargo oil pipes in this space, specizl consideration
will be given to the Shipbuilders' request.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary.
The Surveyors,

SUNDERLAND .
Wwl10-02L3




